
     

          
              

                  
             

            

          
    

          

                 
          

 
      

   
  

Dear Wall Township Public Schools Community: 

Today, we are proud to announce our new website, www.wallpublicschools.org. Our district and 
school websites have undergone a major refresh. Our team will continue to make updates, and 
your feedback is welcomed through the form located at the top of the homepage on each site. If 
you encounter navigation issues or are in need of support regarding the website features, 
please complete the form or reach out to Mrs. Kerrin McGowan at 732.556.2658. 

Additionally, the wallpublicschools.org domain name applies to district email addresses, for 
example jdoe@wall.k12.nj.us is now jdoe@wallpublicschools.org. During this transition, all 
emails sent to wall.k12.nj.us will be automatically forwarded to the wallpublicschools.org 
address. 

We look forward to the return of our WTPS students on September 2, 2022, and may these last 
few weeks of summer be enjoyable for you and your families. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Daniel 
Supervisor of Instructional Technology and Digital Communications 

Tracy R. Handerhan, D.Litt. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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